
Tarawera Transfer Station Changes 
 
Over the next four months, pump station works will alter the layout of the Tarawera Transfer 
Station. The transfer station will remain open to the public during this time with traffic flow 
arrangements changing as various phases of work take place.  
 

 Weekdays: Traffic flow will be redirected based on the current phase of work. 

 Weekends (late Friday to Monday morning): Traffic flow will revert to the front of the 
recycling shed.  

 As work progresses, weekend traffic flow will be diverted to the rear of the recycling shed. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


